
 

 

Samsung Note 7 Devices Banned from Air Transport 
Effective Immediately 

 
October 17, 2016 
 
Dear Valued Customers: 
  
Due to a Federal Mandate, effective immediately all Samsung Galaxy Note 7 Devices are 
banned from air transport. In compliance with this mandate, Amerijet is not able to accept any 
Samsung Galaxy Note 7 Devices. In cases where authorized passengers are required to 
accompany shipments these devices are prohibited on their person. 
  
Please also note that Amerijet will not be held liable for any losses, damages or seizures of 
these devises.  The shipper will be responsible for any damages and/or liabilities arising from 
the failure to declare the full content of the shipment(s). 
  
If you have any questions regarding this mandate, please contact your local Amerijet office. 
  
Please visit our website at www.amerijet.com to register your account, obtain quotes, track 
shipments & much, much more...  
 
Customer Service     
Amerijet International, Inc. 
     
Thank you! 

 

http://www.amerijet.com/

